
 

 

15 August 2023 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
 

Re: Verification of PLU Development Fund 
 
Based on the information provided to us, we can confirm that Plutus is owed 750,000 from the 
Pluton Rewards Pool awarded by the community to the Plutus Development Fund in 2020. 
 
Haggards Crowther will oversee the transfer of 250,000 PLU from the Plutus Reward Pool to the 
Plutus Development Fund in line with the Pluton Liquidity Injection Programme. Following this 
transfer, the remaining PLU owed to Plutus would stand at 500,000. 
  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Haggards Crowther Professional Services LLP 


